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PRESS RELEASE 

Date: 4th March 2019 

Response to the GSD on Tax Treaty 

In response to the statement this afternoon from the GSD, the Chief Minister said: 

"The statement from the GSD on the Tax Treaty borders the nonsensical.   

We cannot negotiate in public.   

The text of the Treaty will be laid in Parliament on the 14th of March.    

Nonetheless, if the GSD think our meeting tomorrow to brief them is window dressing, then they 
should stay away." 
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